April 21, 2005





Sent Certified Mail

Mr. Wendell Fletcher

48 Revere Street

Portland, ME 04103

RE:
Site Changes at 425 Forest Avenue, CBL 111A010


Dear Mr. Fletcher:

Site changes have been observed taking place on your property at 425 Forest Avenue.

This letter is a follow up to previous conversations with various City staff.  Along with the verbal communication, this is a STOP WORK ORDER pursuant to Section 14-523 of the Land Use Ordinance.  All site work must stop immediately.

At this time, you are in violation of Chapter 14, Art. V., and sections 14-523 and 14-528 of the City’s land use ordinance.  

In order to come into compliance, you must apply to the City for Minor Site Plan Review with plans prepared by a professional engineer. 

Failure to comply will result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 1-15 of the Code and in Title 30-A M.R.S.A. Ss 4452.


Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds

Development Review Coordinator 

cc:  
Lee Urban, Planning and Development Director


Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager


Richard Knowland, Senior Planner


Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager

    
Penny Littell, Corporation Counsel
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